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            12th July 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers 

As the academic year draws to an end, our fabulous Year 6 children prepare for their last few days at St 

Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. It has been truly wonderful watching them grow spiritually, socially and 

academically throughout their time at St Joseph’s, and I’m sure it will be an emotional but exciting few days 

as we work towards finishing next week. 

You may or may not be aware that next week is our Leavers’ Assembly. Unlike previous years, we are not 

currently in a position to invite our parents on to the school site to join us. However, I strongly believe that it 

is an opportunity not to be missed and we are determined to make the last few days at St Joseph’s 

memorable ones for our Year 6 children. We would like you to join us for our Leavers’ Assembly virtually on 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 at 11am. You will be able to log on through your child’s account and access the 

‘All School’ Team at this time to join us for this special occasion. 

We look forward to sharing this celebration with you! 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate in contacting me on slt@st-

josephs.gloucs.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

 

Natalie Jones 

Senior Leadership Team 

 

 

G:Winword/PARENTS/Sept 2020/Yr 6 assembly 

 

 

mailto:SLT@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:slt@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:slt@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk

